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April 22, 2025 

 

To: Interested Persons 

Re: Cancellation of Public Hearing 

Logan X Ready Mix LLC; Proposed Registration No. 179428 
 
Thank you for your recent interest regarding the above-referenced application.  This letter is 
your notice that the public hearing previously scheduled for May 15, 2025, has been cancelled.  
The applicant requested withdrawal of the application on April 14, 2025. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Brad Patterson, Section Manager, Office of the 
Chief Clerk, at (512) 239-1201 or brad.patterson@tceq.texas.gov. 
 
The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality appreciates your interest in matters pending 
before the agency. 

Sincerely, 

 

Laurie Gharis 
Chief Clerk 
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 
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